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Good afternoon. As we come to the end of week seven, many of you are wrapping up exams 
and final projects, I want to remind you that the College is cheering you on. We’re also 
supporting all of the nurses in our midst and especially our students on National Student Nurse 
Day. For some good news on the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) 
funds and the ongoing face shield project, please see my video. Don’t forget to look for the fall 
course schedule which comes out on Monday, May 11, along with more details about our 
summer and fall planning. 
  
Although Governor Larry Hogan re-opened the sites of some outdoor recreational facilities this 
week, please remember to wear face coverings and continue to practice social distancing. The 
coronavirus is still among us so we need to protect ourselves by continuing to follow hygiene 
practices strictly. Have a safe and healthy weekend. 
 

https://youtu.be/OGyANQIomhU

